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BANK HOLIDAY CANCELLED 

 

The Reserve Bank of Fiji announces the cancellation of its Bank Holiday notice with effect from 

today 18 December 2012. 

 

Governor, Barry Whiteside said that while bank branches in the Central Division would be able to 

open, those in the west and north may be affected by Tropical Cyclone Evan and it will be the call 

of individual banks on when these branches will be able to provide full services. 
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